
County of Eastland 
 

Request For Proposal and Statement of Qualifications for 
Architecture/Engineering Services 

 
 
The County of Eastland is requesting proposals and statements of qualifications  from interested 
state registered Architecture/Engineering firms for the following project: 
 
Expansion of the Justice Center. 
 
County plans to select the most qualified contractor for architecture/engineering services based 
on the criteria listed in Section III of the Request for Proposals. 
 
The objective in issuing this Request for Proposals and Statement of Qualifications is to solicit 
proposals of qualifications from companies that have the experience and capability to provide 
architecture/engineering services for the above-named project.  The selected firm will provide a 
comprehensive plan to expand the existing Justice Center. 

 
All qualified firms interested in providing the specified architecture/engineering services should 
respond with a written proposal to the County.  Final selection will be made in accordance with 
the policies and administrative directives of the County and other statutory provisions.  Three 
copies of proposals must be received by 4:00 p.m., November 19, 2024, at Eastland County 
Auditor's Office after which time and date they will no longer be accepted.  Late responses will be 
returned and will not be considered.  Responses may be mailed or delivered to: 
 

Eastland County Auditor’s Office 
100 W. Main St. 

Suite 205 
Eastland, Texas 76448 

 

 
 


